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BULLETIN
To the Faculty. Staff and  Students of Southern Illinois University at Edwardsville

SIUE

Vol. 25, No. 1 
January 10, 1994

MEMO TO: The University Community

FROM: Nancy Belck

SUBJECT: Welcome to SIUE

The winter weather notwithstanding, welcome to Spring Semester at SIUE!

I am pleased to extend to you--students, faculty and staff--warm wishes 
for a pleasant and rewarding experience in whatever capacity you have chosen 
the campus as a major focus in your life for the next four months. Our hope 
is to do as much as possible to stimulate your growth as a person and to 
prepare you for meeting any challenge your environment may have to offer.

For me personally, it is especially rewarding to have this opportunity 
to serve one of the nation's best, four-year comprehensive public universi­
ties. I am impressed with the progress that has been made here, and with 
your active, continuing and complete interest, there is no limit to the 
heights we can reach. Sharing in this aspiration will be worthwhile to each 
of you personally since any enhancement in the quality of the University 
will make our record of accomplishment here commensurately more valuable.

Let's make the best of all our opportunities and grow together, 
call on me any time if you have suggestions for improvements.
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